
Our Focus  

PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net

School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

* We have 11 for snack now!

We were so glad to be back together this week! 
It sounds like everyone had a fantastic Spring Break and 

Easter celebration.  
This week we did a letter and number review before we 
begin our alphabet work again next week. I can’t believe 
4th quarter midterms are already quickly approaching. 
I am not ready for these littles to move on from me 
yet!! They are all doing a fantastic job retaining all of 

the learning that we’re doing!  

In Religion this week we continued talking about Easter 
and the reason we celebrate. We talked about how 
Jesus died for us on the cross and even though his 
story was a sad one, it ended truly happy with His 

resurrection!  

Pre-School + Pre-K will do the last days of school a 
little differently than the rest of the school. Mrs. 

Steckler and I will send home information regarding 
this hopefully next week! :) 

Next week (April 10th) will be our  
Preschool - Pre-K - Kindergarten information night. 

Preschool and Pre-k will begin registration that night and 
coming will hold your spot for Pre-school + Pre-K classes. 
If you have any friends + family that might be interested 
send them my way! For my class you must be 3 years old 

by school starting date and must be potty trained. 
If your little is moving on to Mrs. Stecklers class, please make an 

attempt to stop by!  
I will not send home a snack calendar for the month of April - you guys are 

awesome and I have an over supply!  

April 6th - Trivia Night 
Apr 8th - NO SCHOOL 
April 10th - PS/PRE-K/K 
INFORMATION NIGHT 

Mrs. Whitney’s

No Snack 
Assignments 

:) 
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